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06/07/2018  13:38:012018/1905/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk 

for Belsize 

Residents 

Association

the proposal is entirely out of character with the Listed Building and the Conservation Area. Its impact is 

harmful not only to the host buildings on Lyndhurst Gardens, but also to the Mews buildings on Belsize Court 

Garages which back onto it with the significant level change and impact on the retaining wall which forms part 

of houses on Belsize Court Garages. The enormity of the undertaking associated with building a sub-teranian 

indoor pool at the back of, what amounts to semi-detached property given the limited access to public highway 

is ill-considered and objectionable with regard to noise levels and the general air-pollution.
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